
 

 

CESSATION OF DAILY COVID REPORTS 

As the Province of Ontario moves into Stage 3 

of the recovery plan, Geraldton District Hospital 

will be discontinuing its daily COVID reports 

effective July 16, 2021. 

Reports will resume if the local positive case 

numbers consistently increase. 

For more information about the COVID-19, 

please visit www.tbdhu.com.   

 
Stay safe. 

 
Darryl Galusha 

Chief Executive Officer 

http://www.tbdhu.com/

